From: Taylor Dobbs [mailto:tdobbs@vpr.net]

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 4:50 PM

To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: response to public record request appeal

Jessica,

Thank you for your response. We have not yet decided either way regarding the records for
which there would be a fee.

One point of clarification: The fee of $547 says it would be for all schedules from 2010 through
2015, but Mr. Springer also said the schedules for Jan. 6, 2011 to May 22, 2012 are available at
no cost. Would the $547 fee be the required amount to produce the records from May 23, 2012
through 2015? Or would that fee somehow apply to the records that are available at no cost?

In any case, please do provide the previous production of all schedules from Jan. 6, 2011
through May 22, 2012.

I will be sure to get back to you soon regarding the rest of the governor's schedules.



